
DIRECTOR 
Natalie   
gnattrlr@gmail.com 

TREASURER 
Lynn 
lynnmtrlr@comcast.net 

MEMBERSHIP,  
ROAD CAPTAIN 
Dawn 
dmhtrlr@comcast.net 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR,  
SECRETARY 
Sue 
suespittle@comcast.net 

REGIONAL AMBASSADOR 
Dawn “Paws” 
mountaingrrl@mac.com

Meets 2nd Sundays: 

NOV – MAR: 11 AM brunch 

APR – OCT: Check ride 
calendar or call for details  
on meeting sites or specific 
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy: 
Women On Wheels® members 
and guests are welcome to 
participate with any chapter.  
We encourage you to join the 
nat’l organization, as WOW 
membership is required for 
continued chapter participation 
and because members are 
protected under our insurance 
plan. Application forms are 
available in the WOW magazine 
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome  
Prospective Members! 
Would you like to ride with an 
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?  
Call any of the names above to 
chat, or check our web site and 
events calendar and drop by a 
meeting point. Support Guys 
always welcome, too!    
If you’d like to continue receiving 
chapter eNews, forward $15 
(check payable to Twin Rose 
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer. 
Email lynnmtrlr@comcast.net  
for her address  It’s an annual 
donation toward operating 
expenses.
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Happy Birthday 
      Nancy ...............October 3 
            Kathy M...........October 10 

Roses, if your birthday has been missed 
send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net

Thank you, thank you, thank you!! I’m always worried 
leading up to the Ride for HOPE.  Will we have enough 
raffles, will anybody come to ride, will we have enough 
help? And then the day arrives! Our tables are full, the 
Twin Roses roll their 
sleeves up to set up, 
and then all the riders 
roll in. 

I can’t thank you Roses 
enough!  As of this time, 
we are at over $9,700  
in proceeds to HOPE. It 
was a lot of work, but 
HOPE is an amazing organization and worth it! 

Although I wasn’t able to participate in the September 
monthly ride, it looked like the Roses who were able to 
attend had a great time! 

Where was I that weekend? I was in Bristol for the 
NASCAR race.  One of the ladies at work has a sister 
who works for a NASCAR sponsor.  I was amazed  
when she offered us pit passes for the race weekend.  

I’ve been to a few races, but this is the first time I have been able to sit in a pit box to watch.  

What’s next for the Roses? We have our final ride of the season is on October 12.  I hope you can come out, 
or at least meet us for lunch.  Then we start our indoor meetings.  

Take care and stay safe! 

Natalie

Greetings Roses & Friends!



Sept 13th was a beautiful blue-sky day for riding and  
Sigi, NanC & Jon joined up with FOO Kathy M.  

They headed for Biglerville to tour the National Apple  
Museum housed in a creaky restored pre-Civil War bank barn. The museum’s mission 
is to preserve history and artifacts pertaining to the Apple and Tree Fruit Industry. 
They enjoyed learning about apple production and its historical importance to  
Adams County.  

After the tour they went for ice cream at the Half Pint Creamery in Gettysburg. 

So sad to report on more motorcades for fallen officers.  
This time:  SAVE THE DATE - Oct 4th starting and ending at  
Freedom Biker Church with a stop at the Northern Regional Barracks. 
Go to the Freedom Biker website fbcyorkpa.org and watch for  
last-minute details to be posted soon. 
No raffles, just donations in any amount for the 5 police families 
affected by the latest violence.

So many flavors to pick from!

Twin Rose Lady Riders’ 
“Second Sunday” 

September Ride



SEPT. 20, 2025 
It was a beautiful day and  

the bikes rolled in.

30th Annual
Many thanks to Eisenhauer’s York H-D for the use 
of their lot and helpful set-up assistance.

Dawn and Lynn manned  
the busy registration table. Nat, Bernie, Kathy R, 
Kathy M, Sigi, and NanC also helped.

Limer Sigi was the 50/50 Winner!  
Here she is with Anna who also came 
by to help the Roses.

Izzy and John stopped to 
tell limer Bernie and 
route designer Kathy R 
how much they enjoyed 
the roads.

At left is Sigi’s pressed flower art, a lovely addition  
to the raffle tables manned by NanC and Kathy R.  
Thanks to everyone who contributed items. 
Raffle tix and 50/50 sales = $384

40 riders registered at $15 ea.  

Barb won it!



The Rusty Rooster chuckwagon food 
truck was a dynamite addition to the 
event.  Wonderful pulled pork and more! 
Hope they made out OK for the day and 
would consider returning in the future.

18 Red Rose Riders showed up making them the 
Club Challenge winners again for 2025. 

We were also thrilled to register 9 Beholders. 
Thank you all!

Red Rose Rider Cheryl White 
hands Bernie an additional 
donation before taking off with 
Tom and their beautiful 
sidecar.

The Red Rose Riders also mopped up – 
winning 1st, 2nd, and 3rd best poker 
hands. (Our Dawn won Worst Hand!) 
All prize money was donated.

Watch for news of the final figures 
as registrations, donations, and 
raffle numbers are added up.

John and Ed 
caught up. 

And everyone 
wanted to stop by 
to chat with Barb. 

Carol came by, too.
Left to right:  
Barb, Kathy M and 
Elle from the 
MAWMR board. 
Maybe more 
MAWMR ladies will 
enter future events. 
 

It was a  
good day for 
H.O.P.E.

There were lots 
of donations to 
tally up.



 
 

Oct 11       Five Club Run 

Oct 12       Second Sunday Ride, details to come 

Nov 9        Indoor meeting; review ‘25 and dream about ‘26 

2025 
Twin Rose Lady Riders 

Calendar of Events 

ATTN ROSES: 
We keep chapter operating costs low but depend on sponsor 

newsletter ad sales. No increase for 2024!  
Please help to sell ads.

Advertise Here 
1/8 pg. (3.5”w x 2”h - bus. card size) .............$20/yr 
1/4 pg. (3.5”w x 4”h) .........................................$35/yr 
1/2 pg. (8”w x 4”h).............................................$65/yr 

For more info contact:  
Sue, Editor at suespittle@comcast.net

Distributed to members and club supporters; posted online for  
the general public. Will link PDF to a website if requested. 
Advertisers coming on board mid-year will be charged a  

pro-rated amount for the balance of their first year,  
then the annual rate the next January when they renew.  

 
Classified ads are free for members. 

Non-members – $5/mo. or $10/3 mo.

BOLD = Chapter Rides   
(Let’s support  other clubs’ charity runs, too!)  

Please arrive fueled & ready to ride.       
KSU = Kick Stands Up       
FOO = First One Out   

Must be registered & insured for WOW® rides. 
 

Must sign 2025 insurance waiver  
(see Dawn H before ride begins)

York Motorcycle Club 
Breakfast - $6,  3rd Sundays   

8:00-10:30 AM, 2333 Whiteford Rd. (just west of Galleria Mall)
Did you know that 2026 
is the 100th Birthday of 

the “Mother Road”? 




